
 

 

 

  

    
 

Make a Difference at Pembroke Regional Hospital 
and Become a Member of the Board of Directors 

     

The Pembroke Regional Hospital is your community hospital. We provide many specialized 
regional services and are a teaching centre affiliated with the University of Ottawa, providing 

learning experiences for a variety of health care professionals and delivering a comprehensive 
range of high quality health services. 
 

The Board of Directors serve as stewards as they govern and lead the organization; governance 
responsibilities include oversight and accountability for:  

 Mission, vision and values 
 Strategic planning 
 Financial stewardship 

 Quality and performance monitoring  
 Stakeholder communication 

 
The Pembroke Regional Hospital is receiving applications for the Board of Directors 

and Community Representatives on Board Committees. 
 
Applicants to the Board of Directors should be prepared to make a significant commitment for a 

three-year term (with the possibility to reapply for two additional terms).  Community 
Representatives on Board Committees are appointed annually.  Ideal candidates will have the 

knowledge, skill and experience that will enable them to contribute to the Hospital, support the 
core values of quality and compassionate care and reflect the diversity of the community we 
serve.   

 
If this opportunity interests you, please forward a completed application form to: 

 
Chair of the Nominating Committee 
Pembroke Regional Hospital      

705 Mackay St.  
Pembroke ON  K8A 1G8 

Email:  sarah.mellish@prh.ca 
 

Deadline for receiving applications is 4 p.m. on Thursday, April 3, 2025 
 

Application forms and more information can be obtained from the Office of the President/CEO 
at 613-732-3675, ext. 6172 or our website at: www.pembrokeregionalhospital.ca 

 

 

 

http://www.pembrokeregionalhospital.ca/

